
 

7 September 2022 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Letter of recommendation 

It is our great pleasure to recommend the team of Websentials to anyone in need for company or 

business website development. They have rendered professional and outstanding service throughout 

the project. They built the website without any fuss and delivered on artistic merit. They also continue 

to provide maintenance services for our company website which is extremely important. 

I have no reservation in recommending Websentials. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Wong Weng Kin 

Medical Director and Senior Consultant 

One Future Kidney Care Pte Ltd 


